
To: Maui County Council's Governance, Ethics and Transparency Committee 

From: Don Brattin 

Date: Jan. 17, 2019 

Subject: Michele McLean 

Aloha all, 

My name is Don Brattin. I, along with my co-lead at P.S. United worked with 

Michele over the past 5 years. Put simply, every employer should be so lucky as to 

have a person the quality of Michele. She has great people skills. She works to 

solve problems in a positive way for all. She recognizes what is right, what is 

wrong and makes every attempt to provide a solution everyone can live with. 

Bottom line is, she cares. 

You have a fantastic public servant in Michele. Maui government needs people 

like Michele. I urge you to please retain her in her current position. 

QMahalo, Don Brattin 
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